
Dear	Parent/Guardian,	
	

Hello!	My	name	is	Genevieve	Kelly,	and	I	am	thrilled	to	have	the	pleasure	of	
teaching	your	child	for	the	next	few	months!	I	am	currently	working	towards	
completing	my	degree	from	Drexel	University,	and	I	am	so	excited	that	A.	Russell	
Knight	is	part	of	my	journey.		

Along	with	teaching,	I	am	also	passionate	about	reading,	baking,	dancing,	and	
knitting.	Throughout	the	past	few	days,	I	have	witnessed	enthusiasm,	warmth,	and	a	
love	for	learning	from	Mrs.	Bergstrom’s	3rd	grade	class.	They	are	wonderful!	I	look	
forward	to	teaching,	as	well	as	learning	from	your	child	throughout	the	upcoming	
months!	
	
Warmest	Regards,	
	
Genevieve	Kelly	


